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Weekly News – Friday 23rd November 2018  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 

This week we have started our new core text in English – 

Romeo and Juliet (the Tony Ross version). The children are 

completely riveted by this compelling story and are enjoying 

our immersion activities.  

In Maths we are continuing with our topic of times tables. The 

children are discovering different ways to represent facts. They 

are also pattern spotting and looking for ways to work out 

unknown facts from ones they already know. 

In Science, the children made a simple electrical circuit and 

were interested to discover what happened when they added 

extra cells and lamps. 

Please could you check your child’s PE kit bag. Some items of 

clothing in the Year Group have disappeared and they may 

have just ended up in the wrong bag. Many thanks. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Year 4 Team  
 

Home Learning Reminder 

This week’s homework task is to find out all about an animal that 

lives in or near to a river. Remember to focus on how you want to 

present your information. Ask your child to think back to the learning 

we did last term on non-fiction writing. It may help! Remember the 

children need to bring their project work in for a mid-term check on 

FRIDAY 30th NOVEMBER. 

If you require white A4 paper for the task, please ask your child to 

request this from their teacher.  

Make sure your child is reading every day and whenever possible 

listen to them reading or discuss the book with them. 

Spellings and times tables practice should also be happening 

regularly please. 

 

Date Reminders 

Thursday 29th November 

Fern Speak Heats (for 

children who are 

participating).  

 

Friday 7th December  

Mufti Day in aid of PSA 

Tombola donations. 

 

Announcements 


